PALA ENVIRONMENTAL DEPARTMENT
PALA BAND OF MISSION INDIANS

PMB 50, 35008 Pala Temecula Road | Pala, CA 92059
Phone 760-891-3510 | Fax 760-742-3189

August 8, 2018

South Coast Air Quality Management District
21865 Copley Drive

Diamond Bar, CA 91765-4178

Attention: Darren Ha (c/o CEQA)

Re: Recipient of CEQA Notices/Documents
Dear Mr. Ha,

The Pala Band of Mission Indians would like to thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on
the SDAPCD’s notices related to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). According to your
letter the SDAPCD participating as a lead agency on projects is very valuable information for us and we
wish to continue receiving more communication from SCAQMD pertaining to CEQA. This letter
therefore is to inform you that Pala currently has no objections to receiving more information from
SCAQMD. Please keep us on your contacts list.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Darold Wallick, Air Technician for the Pala
Environmental Department, at dwallick@palatribe.com or 760-891-3540.

Sincerely,

sk (o

Shasta C. Gaughen, PhD
Environmental Director

THINK GLOBALLY | ACT TRIBALLY






